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We desperately need a direct train service into London from Bromley North train station which serves London Bridge/Charing Cross and 
Cannon St  The shuttle service to Grove Park to pick up London bound trains is unacceptable for commuters. Having to use a shuttle to Grove 
Park adds extra travel time to our journey on already short and generally late packed trains.  Why cant some trains start from Bromley North?  
The shuttle also does not operate on Sundays bringing in more cars to Bromley centre with shoppers who could have come in on the train.  
With all the improvements made to London Bridge station why are commuters from Bromley North still suffering an appalling outdated 
Victorian style service?  We are the only London borough station that  has such an outmoded unsatisfactory  shuttle service.
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